zoninginspector@townofcanandaigua.org

‘rom: Scott A. Harter, P.E. <proengineer1@prodigy.net>
Sent: Wednesday, September 5, 2018 5:37 PM

To: zoninginspector@townofcanandaigua.org
Subject: Re: 5747 Barnes Road - First Submittal

Eric:

Yes that is pretty much our sentiment on this one too.

The side slopes coming off of the house and barn are labelled such as 1V:3H meaning 1' vertical to 3'

horizontal
or 33%. 1V:4H also labelled is 25%. If we go steeper that 1V:3H, it becomes difficult to mow.

If we go steeper that 1V:2H (50%) then we need jute mesh or soil stabilization. We show no proposed

slopes
steeper than 1V:3H.

So this the thought process for proposed slopes.
Please let us what we are to do next.

Thanks

Scott

Scott A. Harter, P.E.

Professional Engineering Group

7171 Victor-Pittsford Road

Victor, New York 14564

Phone: (585) 924-1860

Fax: Scan to email below

Email: Proengineer1@prodigy.net
Website: www.proengineeringgroup.com

On Wednesday, September 5, 2018 4:39 PM, "zoninginspector@townofcanandaigua.org”
<zoninginspector@townofcanandaigua.org> wrote:

Scott,

Nothing really sticks out too much. Not in an area of particular environmental significance. Drainage
and Soil Erosion will likely be the biggest concern. What is the slope of the land to be created

surrounding the house? Looks fairly steep.

Little notes that might be missing will be addressed at the PRC meeting. But nothing really sticks out.
Shouldn’t be too bad.



Best,

Eric A. Cooper

Zoning Inspector

Town of Canandaigua
ecooper@townofcanandaigua.org
585-394-1120 x2254

From: Scott A. Harter, P.E. <proengineer1@prodigy.net>
Sent: Tuesday, August 28, 2018 8:50 AM

To: Eric Cooper <ecooper@townofcanandaigua.org>
Subject: 5747 Barnes Road - First Submittal

Eric:

Per your 7/23 comments, we made some adjustments to the site design and are going to submit our
application
today.

Let know what you think when it is received. | believe that | understand that you want one copy of

everything at this
time and so that is what we will provide.

Thanks
Scott

Scott A. Harter, P.E.

Professional Engineering Group

7171 Victor-Pittsford Road

Victor, New York 14564

Phone: (585) 924-1860

Fax: Scan to email below

Email: Proengineer1@prodigy.net
Website: www.proengineeringgroup.com




0T T O0T 0L B001 goc g0

—




